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PROGRESS UPDATE

This month the CMU (Concrete Masonry Unit) walls 

are on their way up. These walls will be an 

exposed, finished product, so quality is critical. 

The architect and the UA Planning, Design, and 

Construction team are onsite regularly to perform 

inspections and help ensure that the quality is 

maintained throughout the entire process.



PROGRESS UPDATE

The University of Arizona campus has a network of 

different utilities, including chilled water lines 

that cool the air for Air Conditioning. This month 

we performed a “hot tap” on the main chilled 

water lines that run through the site for the 

connection that will feed AWCIM once complete.

A hot tap requires coring into and connecting to 

an existing utility line while it is still in operation. 

Keep up with the project in real-time by looking at the live footage 

on the UA PDC website.
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